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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you to the parents who attended the Education Week celebration and Parent Teacher meet-
ings. Children love the opportunity to show how clever they are and for you to meet their friends.  Our 
school works hard to deliver the best education to your child. If that isn’t what they are getting in your 
opinion, then please let us know. Good behaviour plays an important part in educating your child. Our 
Bully steps are simple but effective if  your child uses them. We promote happy healthy children who 
enjoy their learning environment. Your support from home is greatly appreciated and beneficial  as 
your child grows into adulthood. 
 
Schools in the Shoalhaven participate in a music festival each year. Our performance date will be 
September 5th. Tickets for the night will be on sale shortly. This is a Year 3-6 event with the inclusion 
of a few year 2 if they are performing well. As this is part of our creative and performing arts for this 
term all children are expected to attend. Please sign the permission note and return to school by 
Wednesday this week.. 
 
Children travelling on the school bus are reminded that they must sit quietly and not get out of their 
seat. It would be disappointing if children were asked to no longer ride in the bus because of their 
behaviour.  
 
Congratulations to our senior students who continue to make everyone feel proud. Their outstanding 
results in the small schools athletics carnival is to be commended. Good luck in the district for those 
attending. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
MUSIC FESTIVAL 
This year Greenwell Point Public School will be taking part in the Shoalhaven Music Festival.  Stu-
dents will be attending a rehearsal day to be held this Wednesday 7th August.  All participating stu-
dents will be given notes today and is to be returned Wednesday.  The actual performance is due to 
take place early September. 

SPORT 
SMALL SCHOOL’S ATHLETICS 

 CARNIVAL 
Congratulations to Lachlan Kaszonyi, Elouise Hindman, Courtney Cash and Raymond Cocking Pen-
inton for making it through to the district carnival to be held this Wednesday.  Good luck. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
AUGUST 
5          Education Day 
7  District athletics carnival for selected students 
17-23  Book Week  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 
This Friday the P & C will be holding a meal deal consisting of: Spaghetti bolognaise, garlic bread, 
popper and quarters of orange for $5.  Students are to bring their own recess.  An order form is be-
low and are to be in no later than Thursday afternoon for ordering.   
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 
GIRLS AFL AUSKICK—NO BOYS! 
Girls between the ages of 4 and 12 years old can now head to Artie Smith Oval in Bomaderry on a 
Monday afternoon or West Street Oval in Nowra on a Tuesday afternoon, join up and have some fun.  
Both Bomaderry and Nowra Centres start at 4:30pm and run for an hour, with the length of the pro-
gram being 7 weeks.  The cost of registration is $55 and includes; Pink bag, pink ball, pink cap, pink 
pump, pink drink bottle, insurance and lots more!  Please come and have a great afternoon.  For fur-
ther information please call Stevo on 0408 000 528. 
 
SHOALHAVEN LITTLE ATHLETICS –Family Fun and Fitness 
Little Athletics is not really about winning but about having fun, making friends and getting families 
involved in healthy activities.  The emphasis is placed on participation and personal improvement.  
The Program is designed for young athletes, competing against athletes their own age and a weekly 
point score is based on self improvement.   
 
The new season of Liggle Athletics will commence on Tuesday 3rd September at Ron Brown Sport-
ing Complex behind Shoalhaven High School on Tuesdays 5:30pm to 7:30pm and are from tiny tots 
to 17 years of age.  Registration days are at Ron Brown Sporting Complex: Saturday 24 August 
9:30am to 12:30pm, Tuesday 27th August 5pm to 6:30pm and Saturday 31st August from 9:30 to 
12:30pm.  Athletes not already registered must bring proof of age.  Please see the school office for 
more details.  
 
MOTHERS GROUP 
Culburra community members have started up a mothers group  Mums & Bubs @ Culburra 10:30am 
on Thursdays at the Culburra Beach Life Church.  Please contact Kriselle on 0400 009297. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN 
LUNCHTIME DEAL ORDER—9th August, 2013 

 

I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………………………..   to have a 
Lunchtime Deal consisting of: Spaghetti bolognaise, garlic bread, popper and orange quarters for $5 
and I will be providing my child with recess. 
 
 
……………………………………………..                  ……………………………. 
   Parent signature                                                       Date 

 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Megan Mank who turns 6 on Saturday 


